
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

29 January 2025 
 
Andy Davis 
Warwickshire Police and Crime Panel Chair 
Shire Hall 
Warwick   
CV34 4RL 
 
 
Dear Andy, 
 
 

Subject: Draft Police and Crime Plan 2024-2029 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 20 January 2025 and for the engagement of panel members on the 
draft Police and Crime Plan.  I note the areas of observations and recommendations that panel 
members have made.  
 
The Force daily snapshot is intended to give an insight into a day within the force it is by no means 
a performance metric. National performance measures and performance reports that are shared 
with panel members do provide comparisons of Force performance to discuss  
 
I note the concerns raised by the panel members regarding Hate Crime and confirm this will be 
added into the plan to make it more explicit.  
 
I welcome your continued scrutiny of progress against the Police and Crime Plan and the delivery 
of my priority areas.  
 
Finally, I  would like to thank you for the supportive comments that you have made, and I look 
forward to our working together positively over the coming months. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Philip Seccombe TD 
Police and Crime Commissioner  
 


